
Glimpses of visit of a High Level Committee from MoPNG, Govt of India to R&D Department, FHQ

A High Level Committee (HLC) from MoPNG, Govt of India comprising of eminent nuclear scientist
Dr. Anil Kakodkar, Chairman-HLC and Shri Sidhartha Pradhan, Member-HLC visited R&D Department, FHQ
Duliajan on 8th Nov 2017. The HLC was received by Shri Utpal Bora Sir, CMD and Shri P. K. Sharma Sir,
Director (Operation) along with Shri B. P. Sarma Sir, RCE and other Senior Members of the Local
Management at FHQ. Below are a few glimpses of their visit :

Dr. Kakodkar felicitated by Shri Utpal Bora Sir, CMD Shri Pradhan felicitated by Shri Utpal Bora Sir, CMD

Opening address by Shri M. C. Nihalani, CGM – R&D Interactive session at Kalpalok, Virtual Reality Centre

Visit to R&D Laboratories

The dignitaries with Team – R&D


